


 Young people aged 18-24 in England and Wales experience 5 

million legal problems each year. Half of these problems are 

experienced by young people who are eligible for legal aid on financial 

grounds.  

 

 

 84% of young people eligible for legal aid are left to resolve their 

problems without any help from a professional adviser or lawyer. Only 

one young person in the whole LPRS survey sample of 1073 18-24 year 

olds was found to have obtained advice funded by legal aid. 

 

 

 Young people account for a disproportionate amount of all the legal 

problems that have fallen out of scope. Only 16% of young people’s 

legal problems remained in scope of legal aid post-LASPO.  

 

 

 The impact of the civil legal aid cuts is greatest on vulnerable 

groups of young people. Nearly half (48%) of young people’s problems 

which fell from scope were reported by those with mental health 

problems who were eligible for legal aid on financial grounds. 

 

 

 Young people who are eligible for legal aid have exceptionally low 

levels of legal capability and rarely obtain professional advice. Fewer 

than 3% found their way to a lawyer, while 42% either self-helped or 

obtained no support whatsoever. 



 





https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/596490/legal-problem-resolution-survey-2014-to-2015-findings.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/596490/legal-problem-resolution-survey-2014-to-2015-findings.pdf
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http://www.youthaccess.org.uk/downloads/makeourrightsreality-longversion1.pdf#page=8
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